
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

4th July 2022 

Dear Parents 

I am writing to you as the end of year approaches and tomorrow we have our final PSHCE drop-down day 

of the year, when usual timetabled lessons will be suspended in order for us to deliver PSHCE sessions 

within the themes of relationships, health and living in the wider world. 

All lessons will be signposted on ClassCharts for any student who may be absent on the day and students 

will be expected to complete this work from home by next Thursday. 

Relationships and Sex Education (RSE) is an important and statutory part of our PSHCE course and we will 

be delivering age-appropriate lessons to various year groups on this subject during the day.  Please refer 

to our school website for further details on our RSE policy (https://wellfieldacademy.org/about-

us/policies) and complete the form if you have any concerns about your child accessing this content. 

See below for further information on the content of the day for each year group: 

Year 7:  

• Fundamental British Values – extremism and radicalisation 

• Internet safety and online bullying 

• Finance and debt 

• Self-identity and self-esteem – similarities and differences 

• Grooming and Child Criminal Exploitation  

 

Year 8:  

• Standards and behaviour in and out of school 

• Internet safety 

• Family relationships – being a teenager 

• First aid 

• Grooming and Child Criminal Exploitation 

 

Year 9:  

• Sexual attraction versus sexuality 

• Fake news 

• Choices 

• Standards and behaviour in and out of school 

• Grooming and Child Criminal Exploitation 
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Year 10:  

• Year 10 students will be attending a taster day at Runshaw College, as well as an additional two 

visits to Further and Higher Education institutions this week.  A separate letter has already been 

sent to Year 10 parents regarding this week’s visits. 

 

Please do not hesitate to get in touch via enquiries@wellfieldacademy.org if you wish to discuss any 

element of the day in further detail. 

Yours faithfully 

H E Livesley 

Mrs H E Livesley 

Assistant Headteacher 
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